
Oklahoma Office of Homeland Security 
Administrative Rules Report / Executive Order 2020-03 
 
Comprehensive Review of Administrative Rules as of July 31, 2020 
Report Submitted by:  Kim Edd Carter 
Title:  Director / Homeland Security Advisor 
Email:  kim.carter@okohs.ok.gov 
Phone:  405-425-7276 
 
Method Used to Conduct Review:  Under Oklahoma State Statute, 
Title 75, Section 250.4, B, 20, the Oklahoma Office of Homeland 
Security is not required to comply with the provisions of Article II of the 
Administrative Procedures Act.  For this reason, the Oklahoma Office of 
Homeland Security has never created any Administrative Rules that I 
can find. 
 
I am not sure why the Legislature exempted the Office of Homeland 
Security from this Act, but I suspect it is partially because the office has 
to follow strict federal guidelines implemented by the U.S. Department 
of Homeland Security and the Federal Emergency Management Agency 
(FEMA) in how we administer our funds.   
 


